
 
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Robbery 
017th District (Albany Park) 

 
About the Crime: 
Two recent armed robberies have occurred in the 17th District on beat 1724.  In the 
first incident, three offenders approach a victim in the alley, demand money, display 
a handgun, point it to the victim's head and take the victim's cell phone and USC. 
 
In the second incident, a single offender is in the alley, acting as though he needs 
help.  As the victim approaches, the offender strikes him in the head with a handgun 
and takes the victim's money. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 4300 Block of North Francisco on May 27th 2015 at 2:50 AM 

• 4300 Block of North Francisco on June 7th 2015 at 3:50 PM 
 
About the Offenders: 
In the first incident, 3 offenders, one male white 18-20 years old, 6'00, 160 lbs, one 
male black 25-30 years old, 6'00, and one male black 18-24 years old, 6'00 are 
described. 
In the second incident, one male black Hispanic 18-24 years old, 6'00, 140 lbs is 
described. 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of your surroundings. 

• Report any suspicious people in the area.  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description, license plate information and direction of flight, 
if known.  

 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

HY276427, HY291664 
Reference: P15-N-140 

P15-N-140 (CA) 
09 June 2015 


